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2003 Christmas Bird Count
Saturday, January 3, 2004

By Joan Lentz

lease come help us count the birds during Santa Barbara Audubon Society’s annual Christmas Bird Count to be

held Saturday, January 3, 2004! Every year this wonderful effort on the part of over 180 local and out-of-town
birders keeps Santa Barbara in the top five Christmas Counts in number of species sighted in the United States!

On the evening of Count Day, please join us at the compilation dinner at the Santa Barbara Museum of Natural
History in Fleischmann Auditorium. The potluck dinner begins promptly at 6:00 pm and the compilation countdown
at 7:00 pm. Please bring your favorite salad, main dish, or dessert to share. If your group includes out-of-towners, they
may contribute drinks, bread, chips, etc. Please bring your own service.

This year’s count compiler will be Joan Lentz, assisted by the wonderful CBC committee. Chris Walden has
graciously agreed to take participants’ sign-ups. Please call or e-mail Chris to sign-up, or fill out and mail the coupon on
page 2. Chris is at 969-4256 or walden(@rain.org. '

Before the count you can help us by scouting your neighborhood or anywhere else w1th1n the Count Circle for the
following interesting or unusual birds:

Cattle Egret any swallows
Blue-winged Teal ; Rock or Winter Wrens
Greater Scaup Common Raven
Mountain Quail Phainopepla

Common Moorhen Nashville Warbler
Virginia Rail Black-throated Gray Warbler
Black-necked Stilt Yellow Warbler

Lesser Yellowlegs Hermit Warbler
Long-billed Curlew Wilson’s Warbler
Common Snipe any tanagers

Thayer’s Gull : any grosbeaks

Greater Roadrunner - Lark Sparrow

any owls (other than Great Horned) White-throated Sparrow

White-throated Swift Barn Swallow by Steven D Amato Tri-colored Blackbird
any non-Anna’s Hummingbirds 3 counted in last year s CBC any orioles
Sapsuckers (other than Red-breasted) ; Lawrence’s Goldfinch
Horned Lark

Plus any montane species such as: Mountain Chzckadee, Red-breasted Nuthatch, Townsend’s Solitaire, Varied Thrush,
Brown Creeper, Pine Siskin or Cassin’s Finch.

If you see any of the above or know of any other interesting
birds, please let one of the following know:
Joan Lentz, 969-4397, jelentz(@rain.org
Karen Bridgers, 964-1316, kbridgers@msn.com
Dave Compton, 965-3153, davcompton(wearthlink.net
Thank you and see you at the Christmas Bird Count!

Varied Thrush
2 counted in last year s CBC



















